
W247BJ
Loud Media LLC has recently completed it’s purchase of W247BJ and has a GRANTED 
construction permit (0000219996) to relocate the signal. 


As Loud Media LLC prepares to move the W247BJ, we request a period of time for it to 
remain silent as we relocate equipment and build out the new facility. 


